
Tony  Romo  and  Candice
Crawford Celebrate Super Bowl
With Family

Tony Romo has a lot
to be thankful for this Super Bowl season, and a lot of it
revolves around his fiancée, Candice Crawford. The duo have
been pre-celebrating the game throughout the week, and they’ve
even made it a family affair. According to a source, Romo and
Candice’s  brother,  Gossip  Girl  star  Chace  Crawford,  are
already friends. Chace has been joining  his happy bride-to-be
sister  and  future  brother-in-law  for  pre-Super  Bowl
festivities as well, reports People. Even Candice’s parents
joined in on the fun at an exclusive dinner party hosted by
Audi in Dallas. An observer said, “Tony and Candice have been
at party after party together, and they are always snuggling
or laughing with each other or with friends.”

How do you incorporate your family into your relationship?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Once your relationship turns serious, it’s important to keep
your family involved so that they can share in your happiness.
 Cupid has a few tips:

1. Invite them to events: Take a cue from Candice Crawford and
Tony Romo and invite your family along to parties and other
fun happenings.  Even if you just invite them over to your
home  for  dinner,  the  more  exposure  they  have  to  your
relationship,  the  better.

2. Ask for advice: Make sure your family members know that you
value their opinions.  Get their advice and recommendations
about where to go on dates or gifts you plan on buying for
your partner.

3. Update them: It may seem simple, but keeping them abreast
of any goings on in your relationship will keep your family
involved.  The fact that you aren’t hiding the relationship or
keeping secrets will do nothing but help you.


